
**Prepare for the Upcoming Dobsons Annual Buy Early & Save Sale!** 

We are delighted to announce our highly anticipated Dobsons Annual Buy Early & Save Sale, offering 

substantial savings on selected uniform items from September 1st to November 3rd, 2024. Take advantage 

of this opportunity to avoid the back-to-school rush and benefit from discounts on a range of items, including: 

- Blazers

- Pullovers

- Summer Dresses

- Summer Shirts

- Bags

- Sportswear

To ensure your satisfaction, we provide a hassle-free returns policy, making it the ideal time to plan ahead 

with confidence. Our streamlined returns process is designed for your convenience.* 

To participate in the sale, please visit our website at dobsons.com.au or visit us in-store. We also offer 

personalized fitting appointments during the sale period. You can book a 20-minute personalized fitting 

appointment online via your school page. 

*Terms and conditions apply. The sale commences in store and online on September 1st, 2024.




